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Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Tin Hang Li 
Derbyn – Nia Fairweather 
              Arthur Ashton 
Shakespeare – Ava Wakley 
Dahl – Elliot Giles 
Kipling – Rory Laithwaite 
Shelley – Raffi Bazar-Rubin 
Byron – Danny Harris 
   Seren Ashton 
Milton – George Morgan 
Masefield – Roy Xie 
Ceiriog – Chloe Townsend 
Thomas – Chloe Cooper 

 
Well done!   Da’ iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Autumn Term 2023 
6/10: Harvest Festival 
10/10: Hello Yellow 
17/10 & 18/10: Parents Evening 
20/10: School Photos 
30/10 – 3/11: HALF TERM 
9/11: Nasal Flu Vaccination 
12/12 & 13/12: Xmas Concert 
19/12: Xmas Lunch 
21/12: Last day of Autumn term 
22/12: INSET DAY 
9/2: INSET DAY 
12/2 – 16/2: HALF TERM 
19/2 – 23/2: Welsh Week 
1/3: Eisteddfod 
7/3: World Book Day 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 ‘Evolve’ Forms Reminder 
 

There are still a few Evolve 
forms outstanding. 

 
 Please return completed forms 

ASAP.  
 

If you require another form, 
please contact the school 

office. 

Google Classroom 
Homework  

Don’t forget to check 
Google Classroom every 
Friday for homework. 
Please contact the 
school office if you 

require your child’s login 
details. 

 

PTA – Parent/Teacher Association 
The PTA organise lots of different events throughout 

the school year, such as School Fayres,  Cake sales, Ice-
lolly Sales, School Discos and many more to help raise 

funds for school resources.  
Over the years, the PTA has raised a substantial sum of 
money, which has contributed towards resources, such as 

playground equipment, books, iPads and laptops.  
Please come and join the PTA next week, for their first 

meeting this school year, to find out what exciting events 
they have planned for 2023 – 2024. 

The meeting will take place on Thursday 21st 
September at the Ex-Serviceman’s Club in Penarth at 

7.30 pm. 
The PTA welcome involvement from new parents and the 

meeting is a great way of meeting other parents.  
We hope to see you there! 

 
Lost Property 

We have many items already in 
our lost property. If your child is 
missing any items, please ask 
them to check the lost property 

by the school office. 
 

Please also remember to clearly 
label,  with your child’s name, 

clothes, coats, lunch boxes and 
drinks bottles so that they can be 
returned to your child should they 

be mislaid. 


